
Contacts 

   Acting Vicar | Greg Davies | 0408 393 164  

Assistant Curate | Hannah Craven | 0413 660 936  

Office Secretary | Josh Glover | 9380 6387 

Office hours: 8.30 am– 12.00 pm Mondays & 8.30 am-2.00pm Thursdays 

Email | office@stmichaelsnc.org.au 

www.stmichaelsnc.org.au 

Parish Prayers 

Please pray for safety, refreshment and family time for Steve and Penne while 

on long service leave. Pray for Greg as he acts as our part time locum Vicar and 

for the team who will support him.  

 

As SU moves forward Justin Simpson, the CEO of SU Vic, has asked us to pray 

this Scripture: "So we fix our eyes, not on what is seen, but what is unseen, since 

what is seen is temporary but what is unseen is eternal” (2 Cor 4:18). 

 

Praise God for the new St Michael's Women Together team as they start their 

work together and plan for 2018: Anne West, Shelley Knight, Hannah Craven, 

Sharyn Young. 

 

Please pray for Kylie for patient listening to God as she finishes her first of 2 

years committed to her local area. 

 

Please pray for Lwin as she readjusts to life in her home country, returning to 

college, preaching ministries and recommencing teaching in October. Praise 

God for time with her family, including telling her mother of her son's death and 

time with his widow and son. 

Online Giving 

Account: St Michael’s Anglican Church | Account No: 10078845 | BSB: 063114          

The Anglican Church seeks to provide a safe environment for all people. 

Complaints of any kind can be made to the independent Director of 

Professional Standards on 1800 135 246. 

This Week         
September 10 

St Michael’s North Carlton 

www.stmichaelsnc.org.au      9380 6387      office@stmichaelsnc.org.au       

10am Communion Service 

Presiding:  Greg  

Leading:  Hannah  

Reading 1:  - 

Reading 2:   -   

Music:   Greg  

Prayers:  -  

Welcome:  Peter  

Kids’ Church:  - 

  

5:30pm Prayer & Praise Service 

Leading:  Hannah  

Speaking:  Hannah  

Reading 1:  - 

Reading 2:  - 

Music:   Jacob  

Prayers:  -  

Welcome:  Chris  

Afternoon Tea: Fred & Catherine   

Powerpoint:  Catherine  

 

Living Prayerfully—Different Ways We Pray 

Today in our services we are exploring different ways to pray.  Set up around the 

church and grounds will be a number of different prayer stations.  We have tried 

to create a balance of still and active, guided and open, and include different ways 

of using our bodies when we pray.  

 

Stations cover topics such as praying for the earth, for reconciliation, for troubled 

parts of our world, as well as for ourselves and others. 

It is up to you which stations, and how many, you would like to engage with.   

 

My prayer is that what we have created will assist you 

to connect with God, to draw close to him, offer your 

cares to him, and to listen to what he might be saying 

to you. 

 ~ Hannah  

Living Prayerfully #6: Different Ways We Pray 



Oct 15 | Reconciliation Walk 

With Hannah at the Spiritual Healing 

Trail, Darebin Parklands, 2 pm. 

 

Oct 21 | Sgt Pepper’s Lonely Hearts Concert 

The concerts this year will be at 6.30pm 

and 8.30pm with nibbles in between. 

There are postcards at the back of the 

church, take some to give to friends 

and family or a letterbox drop in your 

local area. Funds  raised to TEAR 

Australia. Tickets are available now! 

www.trybooking.com/RDHD. 

 

Nov 4 | Reconciliation Commitment Day 

At 2pm at St Michael’s Archbishop 

Philip Freier and a Wurundjeri  leader 

will launch Statement of Commitment 

and Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP) 

for the next three years.  Our 

Reconciliation Action Group, led by 

Noelene, are currently working on 

these documents and welcome your 

contribution. 

 

Nov 10 | CBE Annual Dinner 

At 7pm, at the QPO in Kew, Cathy Hine 

will be speaking on the topic “Does 

Islam disempower women?”. For more 

information or to book your place visit 

www.cbe.org.au. 

 

Nov 11 | St Michael’s Community Market  

Our inaugural, a Makers, Bakers, and 

Growers market will be held in the 

Williams Hall and St Michaels garden 

area from 9am-2pm. For details 

contact Suzy, Market Coordinator, on 

0421722060 

Sept 9 | CMS Spring Dinner 

7 pm, Mitcham Baptist Church. Moyra 

Dale and David Williams will share 

their perspectives on honour and 

shame and will also be an opportunity 

to learn more about cross cultural 

mission. Tickets: cms.org.au/vic/

springdinner. Contact Roslyn. 

 

Sept 11 | BCA Event with Fell Family  

Join Roslyn at 5.30 pm at St Jude’s to 

hear from the Fell family as they share 

about their ministry. The Fell family 

have been serving on Norfolk Island 

with BCA. Other times they will be 

speaking are up on the notice board.  

 

Sept 16 | Fence Working Bee 

2:00 - 4:00pm. Pre-emptive working 

bee in the garden ahead of the 

replacement of the front fence. BYO 

favourite gardening gear and tools. 

Contact Chris, John, or respond via the 

Contact Card. 

 

Sept 20 | Conversation with Archbishop 

7.30 am, Deakin Edge Federation Sq. 

Discussion entitled “Where can I sleep 

tonight?” with Jason Russell (once 

homeless and now volunteer with 

homeless) and Tony Nicholson 

(Brotherhood of St Lawrence). 

 

Sept 24 | CBE Seminar—Growing 

Women Leaders 

Rev Bree Mills facilitating discussion 

on encouraging young women in 

leadership. 2 pm at St Hilary’s Kew. 

Tickets: www.cbe.org.au 

For Your Diary 
10am Sept 17 Sept 24 

Leader Roslyn L Di A 

Speaker Dianne S Hannah C 

Front of 

House 

Cindy S 

Chris R 

Bob L 

Shelley K 

Welcome Noelene H Cindy S 

OT Reading Audrey L Sam A 

NT Reading Cindy S Di A 

Gospel - Allan R 

Prayers Sam A John S 

Music Janette A Dianne S 

Flowers Cindy S Liz J 

Lawn Cindy S Cindy S 

Kid’s Church Bethany A - 

Morning  

Tea 

Lorraine T 

Christine Ha 

Di A 

Maryann L 

Noelene H 

Liz J 

5:30pm Sept 17 Sept 24 

Leader Ann–Michel G Greg D 

Speaker Hannah C Dianne S 

Welcome Leanne M Fred B 

Reading 1  Julian M Lachlan W 

Reading 2 Diana S Catherine W 

Prayers Hannah C Catherine M 

Music Sam E Graham M 

Afternoon 

Tea 

Penne W 

Cathy W 
Rhonda E 

PowerPoint Hannah C Diana S 

 

Nov 14 | Annual Meeting | 7pm 

 

Nov 25 | Women’s Silent Retreat 

On Saturday November 25 the women 

of St Michael’s are invited to attend a 

Silent Retreat at the Wellspring Centre 

for a day of personal and spiritual 

refreshment. For more details speak to 

Katherine or Carolyn.  

 

Jan 13 | Trip to Bendigo 

Outreach opportunity with Dianne. 

 

Jan 17-20 | Summer Under The Son 

CMS conference, early bird now open. 

 

Mar 4th | BCA Visit 

Rev. Adrian Lane will be visiting.  

 

General 

September TMA 

This month’s issue is 

brimming with useful 

information, including: 

-Two theological reflections 

on whether or not 

Christians can support 

‘assisted dying’. 

 -Same-sex marriage: how should we 

vote? Dr Muriel Porter (‘Yes’) and the 

Revd Dr Mark Durie (‘No’) give their 

answers and outline their reasons. 

 

Vicar on Long Service Leave 

Steve and Penne will be away from 

August 16 until Sept 20. During that 

time Rev. Greg Davies will be Acting 

Vicar. He will be in the church office on 


